
Reminder: Upcoming Virtual Reality 

Showcase 

Dear Attendee, 

We are excited to remind you about the upcoming Virtual Reality Showcase scheduled for Date 

at Time. The event will take place online, and we can't wait to share the latest advancements in 

virtual reality with you! 

Please ensure you have the necessary software installed to join the showcase. Links and further 

details will be sent closer to the event date. 

If you have any questions or require assistance, feel free to reach out to us at 

contact@example.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

The Virtual Reality Showcase Team 


